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City of Menifee Announces New Public Works Director 
 
Menifee, CA—The City of Menifee is pleased to announce Nick Fidler as a new member of the 
executive team, taking the position of Public Works Director. Mr. Fidler will begin in the new role 
on May 25 and will oversee the City’s Public Works, Engineering, and Capital Improvement 
programs. 
 
Mr. Fidler is a native of Bakersfield California, where he has worked for the City of Bakersfield 
for the past 22 years. Nick served as the Public Works Director/City Engineer for the City of 
Bakersfield, the 9th largest city in California, since March 2014. He is an Alumnus of San Diego 
State University where he received his Bachelor of Science Degree in Civil Engineering in 1997 
and then became a Registered Civil Engineer in 2000.  
 
During his tenure with the City of Bakersfield, Nick oversaw more than $1 billion of improvements 
to state highway systems in metro Bakersfield. In addition, he led the design and construction of 
three major regional parks for the City totaling more than 125 acres, which included the Park at 
River Walk, Aera Park, and the Bakersfield Sports Village. Mr. Fidler has vast knowledge of public 
works operations, having started his career as an Engineer I in the Public Works Department and 
working his way up through the ranks, including serving as the General Services Superintendent 
where he directly oversaw maintenance and field operations. 
 
Menifee City Manager, Armando G. Villa, shared how pleased he is to welcome Mr. Fidler to the 
Menifee team. “The City of Menifee is growing rapidly and our Public Works team is essential to 
creating the safe, thriving, and premier place that Menifee is and will continue to become. We 
are excited for the breadth of experience that Mr. Fiddler brings to Menifee as we ensure our 
community has quality roadways and infrastructure for years to come.”  
 
The City of Menifee is a dynamic and growing organization, much like the community it serves. 
To view the City of Menifee’s employment opportunities and to learn more about joining Menifee’s 
growing team, please visit www.CityofMenifee.us/jobs.  
 

### 
ABOUT MENIFEE: Situated in the heart of southern Riverside County along Interstate 215, Menifee is a vibrant, new city 

of more than 100,000 residents who enjoy a pleasant year-round climate, abundant recreational offerings, reasonably priced 
housing, and convenient proximity to some of Southern California’s premiere attractions and employment centers. Within 
its 50 square miles, Menifee’s business, retail, and entertainment outlets are starting to shape the community’s character 
and this growing economic base is also contributing favorably to the city’s strong financial position. Menifee’s growing family-
oriented population values the city’s ongoing commitment to public safety, community events, and smart growth for the 
future. All of these elements are working together to support the city’s strategic vision to make Menifee one of the state’s 
most promising new cities. 
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